
Pecan Production Seminar
August 7, 2013

Texas A&M Research and AgriLife Extension Center
1102 E. FM 1294, Lubbock, TX 79403

9 a.m. to 12 noon

Speakers:

Mark Brown, County Extension Agent - Agriculture, Lubbock County
Dr. Larry Stein (live via Lync teleconferencing from Texas A&M
University System)

This seminar will discuss best management practices for small acreage
pecan production in the Texas South Plains.  Time is included for
questions and answers

Registration Fee: $15, payable on-site to Lubbock Ag Fund.  2 CEU’s
available to licensed pesticide applicators.

Anyone interested in attending this seminar should RSVP by August 5th

to Texas AgriLife Extension - Lubbock County Office at 806/775-1680 or
by emailing to lubbock-tx@tamu.edu.

Individuals with disabilities who require an auxiliary aid, service or accommodation in order to participate in Extension sponsored meetings are encouraged
to contact the County Extension Office at 775-1680 to determine how reasonable accommodations can be made.

Educational  programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service are open to all people without  regard to race, color, sex, disability, religion, age, or
national origin.  The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating.


